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Cathy Bolwerk

From: Anastasia Burkham <info@tandemwineshop.com>
Sent: Friday, June 09, 2017 12:43 PM

To: Cathy Bolwerk

Subject: Fwd: Tandem Wine and Beer

Hello Cathy,
The following is a brief description of our proposed use of outdoor space and request for license change
allowing customers to consume alcohol outside of our establishment.

Tandem 15 1n the process of proposed change and amendment to our special use permit allowing customers to
consume alcohol outside of the building, specifically on the east side of the building. The proposed area is
approximately 260 square feet defined by a 6 foot fence on the north end of the area to manage noise with the
remaining area to be demarcated with low profile shrubs. The area we propose to use in on private property 70
yards from any public right of way. The defined area is a simple design with three picnic tables to be used by
patrons who may prefer to be outside with their glass of wine or beer when weather permits. We do not expect
this area to be a high traffic situation as we are not a tavern. There will be no music or other nuisance activity.
The proposed hours for our outdoor space will be from 11 am to 9pm.

Sent from my iPhone

Sent from mv iPhone



